

My name is Toha. I am from a small country in Africa. It is a small country but it is very crowded. Thirty million people live in this small country. Most people are very poor. Families are usually big but there are no jobs for young people, so they can't earn money and many people are hungry. My family is big, too. I have got a five brothers and four sisters. My grandmother is with us, too. Only my father has got a job but it is not a very good job. His salary is not very good. So it is very difficult for him to take care of the ten kids and three adults in the family

I'm in Britain now. I'm a student at a good university in London. I'm studying Medicine. I want to be a good doctor and earn a lot of money. And I want to help my family with that money, so I'm studying very hard. I'm one of the best students in my university.

ANSWER THE QUESTIONS.

- 1) Are most people in Toha's country poor?
- 2) Are many people in Toha's country hungry?
- 3) Is Toha's family big?
- 4) Is Toha with his family now?
- 5) Where is he now?
- 6) What is department at university?
- 7) Is he a good student?

CHOOSE T FOR TRUE / FALSE FOR

- 1) Toha is from small country in Africa
- 2) The population of Toha's country is small.
- 3) Young people in Toha's country find good jobs easily.
- 4) Toha is usually hungry.
- 5) There are twelve people in Toha's family.
- 6) Toha's father's job is not very good.
- 7) Toha is not worried about his family.
- 8) Toha is a doctor.

